
8 Reasons to Join

D SKILLS ACADEMY



FOOTBALL 
ACADEMY

World’s Leading
D Skills Academy is the
world’s leading football
academy which 
specializes in enhancing 
players football 
gameplay skills through 
expert mentorship and 
structured football skills 
program in fun, holistic 
and social immersed 
learning environment.
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INNOVATIVE 
PROGRAM

Powerful
We believed in 
empowering players 
through differentiation. 
Apart from learning 
the classic football 
skills such as dribbling, 
passing, shooting etc, 
students get to learn 
trendy ball mastery skills 
such as tekkers, nutmeg 
techniques and freestyle 
football.
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EXPERIENCED 
COACHES

Skillful
We value your learning
experiences with us. 
Hence, we only recruit 
the best to guide you 
in your football skills 
learning journey. Our
coaches team consists of
100% top football skills 
elites in the region and 
have average mentoring
experience of more than 
5 years.
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CONTEST 
EXPOSURE

Diverse
There is nothing more
important to give you a
battlefield to test your
football skills abilities. 
We consistently send our
students to external 
leagues and 
competitions such as 
football, futsal, 3 vs 
3, panna knockout, 
freestyle football contest 
to gain experiences.

04



TRAINING 
APPROACH

Special
We believe the students 
can learn the football 
skills by visualising 
and listening at the 
same time. Hence, we 
have dissected all the 
technical football skills 
into memorable steps 
during the training. 
Besides, the coaches 
will also emphasize 
the application of each 
skill during the actual 
gameplay.
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AGE GROUP
& LOCATION

Diverse
We have crafted 
programs for three 
age groups which are 
kids from 4 to 6 years 
old, juniors from 7 
to 12 years old and 
seniors from 13 to 16 
years old. Currently, 
we are operating at our 
weekend classes at Kota 
Damansara, Subang, 
Mont Kiara and Klang.
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D SKILLS 
ALUMNI

Outstanding
We are fortunate to have
massive organic growth 
in terms of number of 
students over the years 
through words of mouth, 
credits go to our alumni 
who had outstanding
achievement in their
respective football team 
in their schools after 
learning football skills 
from us.

07



D SKILLS
SUPPORT

Active and Prompt
D Skills support team is
always ready to 
answer all your queries 
regarding to the 
program or the students’ 
learning progress after 
enrolling in our courses 
with friendly and 
professional manners . 
Hence feel free to drop 
us an email or contact us 
today.
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